
PDHR Berton meets professors
of  Western  Kentucky
University

Principal Deputy High Representative Bruce G. Berton met with
a group of university professors from the Western Kentucky
University, who are visiting Bosnia and Herzegovina in order
to get a firsthand and in-depth insight into the political
developments  in  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina,  and  to  meet  with
relevant policymakers, academics and representatives of the
NGO community in BiH.
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